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ATTORNEY GENERAL OF WASHINGTON 
800 Fifth Avenue #2000 • Seattle WA 98104-3188 

April 17, 2017 

VIA UTC WEB PORTAL ONLY 
Mr. Steven V. King 
Executive Director 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Pk. Dr. S.W. 
P. O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 

Re: Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission v. Pacific Power & Light 
Company, Docket UE-161204 

Dear Mr. King: 

Please note that Vick Walker (VickW@atg.wa.gov) as of February 15, 2017, is no longer a Legal 
Assistant for Public Counsel. 

Public Counsel requests that she be removed from any electronic and physical mailing 
distribution lists for Docket UE-161204. Parties of this docket have been notified today via 
e-mail to do the same. 

Please let me know if you have any questions. Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

CHANDA MAK 
Legal Assistant 
Public Counsel Unit 
(206) 389-3972 
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